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17th November 2023 
Dear Parent, 
 

Year 5 World War II Curriculum Day 
Monday 27th November 2023 

 
On Monday 27th November the children in Year 5 will be taking part in a Curriculum Day based 
around our World War II topic – We’ll Meet Again. As part of the day we would like children to 
dress up in appropriate historical clothing from WW2 times, although this is optional. This does not 
have to be a specially bought outfit and we enjoy seeing how inventive you can be with things you 
may already have. Children could be soldiers (no weapons please!), evacuees, land girls or simply 
dress in 1940s-style clothing. We do ask that accessories are kept to a minimum as outfits do 
need to be appropriate for a day in school. 
 
We will be taking part in a range of activities throughout the day linked to our topic, including 
enjoying an evacuee experience, listening to and appreciating some World War Two songs as well 
as making our own Anderson Shelter models. We would be grateful if you could collect and send 
in some shoe boxes, cereal boxes and any cardboard to help with our Anderson Shelter models. 
Any donations of tin foil will also be gratefully appreciated. 
 
As the culmination to the day, we would like to invite parents to join us in the School Hall from 3pm 
for the children to be able to showcase their work. 
 
We look forward to seeing our World War II pupils on the day! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Cribbin and Mrs Gillies 
Year 5 Class Teachers 
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